
 

 

 

 

It’s the final count down. . .we can’t 
believe it!  Three months ago, we were in our 
classrooms, with our students, looking forward 
to a long weekend and upcoming end of the 3rd 
quarter.  Who knew this was how we would be 
ending the year?  Well, it’s not over yet! 
 
Tomorrow, June 12th, is the last day in which 
new work will be assigned.  After that, it’s 
time to finish both new assignments and any 
outstanding assignments.  We’d like to also 
remind those students who have been keeping 
up with their schoolwork, the year’s not over 
for you either.  In addition to catching up, we 
have special activities planned to close out a 
very memorable and interesting school year.  
Check out the events listed below! 
 
Mark Your Calendar: 

Date Time  Event 
06/15 2:30-3:00 The Thief of Always 

Open Book Talk 
06/16 11:00 - 11:30 Mr. LaMonda Office 

Hours 
1:00 – 1:30 Ms. Mayone-Allison 

Office Hours 
06/17 11:00 – 11:30 Ms. Bruck Office Hours 

1:00 – 1:30 Mrs. Kuhne Office 
Hours 

06/18 11:00 – 11:30 Mrs. Countryman & 
Ms. Mastrangelo Office 
Hours 

1:00 – 1:30 Ms. Mayone-Allison 
Office Hours 

2:00 – 6B/6M  
2:30 – 6D/6KL 

Homeroom Meetings 
with MS/HS Presenters 

06/19 11:00 – 11:30 Mr. Downs Office 
Hours 

06/24 6:30 – 7:00 Sixth Grade Virtual 
Graduation Drive By 

 
NOTE:  On Wednesday night, June 24th, there 
will be an evening “graduation” drive by for 6th 
grade students and their families – Principal 
Buono will be releasing detailed information 
and guidelines for this upcoming event!   

 
MORE EVENTS TO BE ANNOUNCED: 
Mr. Ryan will be hosting a virtual field day for 
the homerooms – dates and times will be 
posted in Google Classroom. 
Beginning Monday, June 15th, 6th grade 
graduates will be in the spotlight on the 
Bennett Website.  Virtual Graduation will air 
on Wednesday night, June 24th.  
Sixth Grade Teachers will be showcasing their 
talents, through fun meets – dates and times 
will also be posted in Google Classroom. 
 
ABOUT Report Cards:  Both Thursday 
(06/25) and Friday (06/26) are half-days, with 
the 26th being the last day of school.  On that 
day, report cards will be posted for online 
viewing. 
 
We understand and agree that remote learning 
has been a challenge for all of us.  Throughout 
this very unexpected time frame, teachers have 
been reaching out to students with offers of 
assistance and technical support.  Many 
students appeared to be quite comfortable, 
while others struggled.  Report cards will 
indicate the level of success achieved by 
students.  If your child has genuinely struggled 
with remote learning, we urge you to reach out 
to us for support.  
 
As indicated on the calendar, we have each 
scheduled office hours – a time when we will 
be online and “waiting” for students to jump 
onto Google Calendar to discuss assignments 
and ask questions.  If your child prefers to meet 
with a teacher privately, he/she should email 
that subject-area teacher to set up an 
appointment. 
 
Ms. Mayone-Allison and Mrs. Countryman will 
provide READING support.  Ms. Bruck will 
provide WRITING support.  Mr. LaMonda and 
Mr. Downs will both assist with MATH.  Mrs. 
Kuhne and Ms. Mastrangelo will assist 
students in completing assignments in any/all 
subject areas.   Please take advantage of this 
final opportunity to complete assignments with 
continued support.    

6th Grade News 
June 12, 2020 


